
Important messages for next week: 
 

IMPORTANT - Nursery parents (Wrens), please be aware that, even though your child attends 

our nursery, you must still apply for a space for your child to start in Reception September 

2024.  

Thank you for all your efforts and support with the costumes and practising of lines at home. 

It was wonderful to see so many of you this week at our Nativity performances. Christmas is 

all about being able to come together and celebrate as a whole. It felt so special to celebrate 

the true meaning of Christmas with the entire Dartington family. I know you will join me in 

applauding the truly incredible performances of all the children in every year group.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Robins Class Weekly Home Learning: 

   

 
As we are about to break up for the Christmas holidays, 
there is no specific maths or writing task to discuss as 

home learning this week.  
 

We hope you all have a 
wonderful and very well-
deserved break. Merry 

Christmas and happy new 
year! We will see you all on 

Wednesday 3rd January 
2024.  

 
Read your phonics/library book or 
something you enjoy each night. 

 
Please note, when your child is at 
the stage of reading words to you 
at home, this is to be recorded in 

their diaries to add stickers to their 
Star Reader bookmarks. 

 
Remember, we give certificates for 

every 10, 25, 50, and 75 books 
read!  

ROBINS & 
WRENS 

Nursery & Reception 

Stars of the 

week! 

Who has sown seeds of our 

school values: Trust, Peace, 

Creation and Creativity, Wisdom, 

Compassion and Love around 

our school this week? 

 

The Robins and Wrens Star 

of the Week is everyone! 

We were all so impressed 

with how well the children 

learnt and performed their 

lines and songs in the 

Nativity, it would be 

impossible to pick just one 

star each!  

 

     


